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 Term 3 – Week 5 
Thursday 24th  August 

 

Ina te mahi he rangatira 
(by his or her deeds a chief will be known) 

What makes a good leader and how do we choose one? 

Showcasing some of the awesome leadership writing 

coming out of Room One this term! 

I would be a good principal because I would 

not be bossy. I would let them play for 18 

minutes. I would walk around the school. 

That's what a great principal does. 

By Erin Setu 

 

I would be kind if I was the principal to 

keep the kids at school. I would give the 

kids awesome trips and awesome learning. I 

would build little hide-outs for the kids, 

with paint to paint on the walls. I think I am 

the best person for the job! 

By Odette Ala'alatoa-Dale 

 

Malala Yousafzai stood up. She talked to 

the whole world and she was on TV. Why 

was she on TV? She fought for her school 

and stood up for her family. She was shot in 

the head because she stood up from the 

Taliban. So she got an award. She is a hero. 

She can survive and keeps on fighting. She 

is the best because she is a leader. 

By Wolfynn Vercoe & Flynn Chandra 

 

 

 

I think women should be allowed to vote 

because it is not fair that only boys are 

allowed to vote. I think that girls should 

vote every election day. It would be kind 

and fair! It is not fair that only boys get to 

vote in some countries. I would not go to 

any countries that say that! I do not like 

that! 

By Mina Momeny 

 

 

 

       Mangere Bridge School Newsletter          

COMING EVENTS 

TERM 3 

Week 6 
Mon 28 Aug New entrants start 

date 

Mon 28 Aug Powhiri for New 
entrants 

Wed 30 Aug Rugby Zones 

Wed 30 Aug BOT Meeting at 
6pm 

Fri 1 Sep Whole school 
Assembly hosted 
by Rms 6 & 16 

Week 7 
All Week Tongan Language 

Week 

Mon 4 Sep Save Day – Rugby 
Zones 

Thurs 7 Sep Newsletter 

 

PTA News/Notices 

Our Trolls Movie Night was a 

huge success. Tickets sold out 

within a few days and the 

‘theatre’ was packed out.  

A big thanks to all PTA 

members who made it 

possible both on the night 

and behind the scenes to give 

our tamariki and their 

whanau a great experience. 

The event raised over $2400.  

We would like to thank our 

sponsors for this event -Fresh 

Choice Mangere bridge, Pak n 

Save Mangere and Pro group.  

Given that we’ve received 

much positive feedback; 

we’re looking to plan another 

Movie Night next term so 

watch this space… 
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Tongan Language Week Notice 

Our Tongan parents have been busy planning for  

Tongan Language Week starting 4 September.   

We invite you all to join us for celebrations and 

activities during that week.   

We will send out more information next week. 

 

 

Maori Language Week Notice 

 

Maori Language Week Planning Meeting  

We invite you all  

Next Thursday 31 August 5-6pm in Whaea Steph’s 
office 

 

Time to bring together all our great ideas to 
celebrate the  

Indigenous language of our country. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There is still time to 
enrol your child in a 
Catholic Co-
educational College. 
 
Marcellin College 

(617 Mt Albert Road, Royal Oak) is 
still accepting enrolments for 2018 in 
Years 7 and 9. Enrolments close at 
the end of September. Have a look at 
our website www.marcellin.school.nz 
or phone 625 6509 for more 
information 

The ZUU 
Come Along and try a ZUU fitness Class 
Use your own bodyweight as resistance 
And Get In Shape For Summer 
When: 
Mon/Wed afternoons 5pm – 6pm 
 
Where: 
Mangere Bridge School Auditorium.  
 
Contact: Trish Hepi 
Mobile: 0226285952 
Email: brown2be@live.com 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Health Notice 

This notice is to inform you that we have a couple of students that have contracted chicken pox. Chicken pox is a very 

contagious virus. It is spread through the air by infected people when they sneeze or cough, and by touching the 

chickenpox blisters and then touching objects or other people.  

Chickenpox is contagious from five days before the blisters appear. It stays contagious until all the blisters have crusted 

over and no new ones are appearing. During this time, we ask you to keep your child home from school.  
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